
 

505 FOREST AVENUE            LAGUNA BEACH, CA 92651                    TEL (949) 497-0711 

                  

 
Date:  June 22, 2021 
 
 
Subject:  Information Regarding Park Avenue Underground Utility District 2021-02  

  
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
On June 15, 2021, the City of Laguna Beach City Council approved a resolution establishing the Park 
Avenue Underground Utility District 2021-02 for the portion of Park Avenue from Wendt Terrace to 
approximately 500 feet easterly of St. Ann’s Drive for the purpose of placing existing overhead utilities 
underground.   

Enclosed is the signed Resolution 21.049 and a copy of the municipal code for your review and records.  

As the project moves forward, this information and updates regarding this project will be available on 
the City’s web page at: 
https://www.lagunabeachcity.net/cityhall/pw/utility_undergrounding/utility_undergrounding_projects.htm 
 
You can click on any of the documents to review relevant project details.   
  
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or for more information at 
agostomelskiy@lagunabeachcity.net or (949) 497-0360. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alex Gostomelskiy 
Associate Civil Engineer 
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